
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

I felt privileged this morning to be invited to an assembly led by children from Year 4, 5 and 6. The assembly 
was all about Eid and they showed us all what a joyous time Eid is, marked by new clothes, gifts, special meals, 
and spending time with family and friends, often including visits to mosques for prayers. So, a huge thanks to 
all the children who took part in today’s assembly. I was also lucky enough to be involved in some interviews 
with Coventry and Warwickshire radio with Miss Fossey and some year 6 children. I hope you all will be able to 
tune in next week to hear what the children and adults spoke about, even Poppy got involved!  
 
Spring Disco, 10th April last chance to purchase your disco tickets, purchase from https://pta-events.co.uk/
allesleypta  £3.75 each, under 3s free.  
 
Save the Date Colour Run, 21st May Family Circus Show, 6th June. Tickets will be on sale 11th April.  
 
Save the date for the parents of the children who learn an instrument with Manhattan Music. 
The following assemblies will take place in the Summer Term for parents to come and enjoy watching their 
children perform. 
Thursday 26th June: 1.15pm- Parents of children who have singing lessons, along with Year 1 and 2 piano 
players. 
 
Monday 30th June: 9.15am- Parents of children who have guitar lessons 
 
Friday 4th July: 1.30pm- Parents of children from year 3, 4, 5, 6 who play the piano 
 
Summer fete, Saturday 12th July Stall holders wanted! We are looking for local businesses, charities and 
hobbyists for the summer fete 'market place'. Our fete is part of Allesley Festival so a brilliant opportunity to 
sell products, promote a cause - and help raise funds for the Allesley Primary School. Stall pitches cost £35 or 
£20. To book a pitch please complete our Expression of interest form: https://forms.gle/SY3A8LSHPmriTYUs5 
 
Have a great weekend, 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 

Newsletter Date: 04/04/2025 

Star School CWR BBC  
breakfast we are going to be 
featured on Star School CWR 
BBC breakfast with Phil Upton! 
The content has been recorded 
today and goes out on BBC CWR 
every day next week, around 
8:25am. If anyone would like a 
shout out get in touch during 
the breakfast show, You can 
WhatsApp the show on 08000 
321 333 just start your      
message with CWR.  

https://pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta
https://pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta
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Attendance  

Week beginning  24th – 
28th March 2025 

Highest Year 2 Miss Ostick’s 
class 98.93% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.48! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

 
I’m on the radio 
with some of my 

friends from Year 
6. Tune in all next 
week on BBC CWR 
around 8.25am to 

listen.  

Luka Z Year 3       Emily C Year 3  

Ferne T Year 4       Leni T Year 4  

Blake O Year 3       Aneko N-N Year 4  

Chi Nock W Nursery   Eva K Year 5  

Milo B Year 2             Mina S Year 5  

Year 1 Rosie and the red ruby fairy by Daisy Meadow recommended by Rosie  

Year 2 There's a dragon in your book by Tom fletcher recommended by Scarlett 
Year 3  The diary of a wimpy kid– No brainer by Jeff Kinney recommended by Romeo 

Year 4 The Catastrophic Friendship Fails of Lottie Brooks by Katie Kirby recommended by Iris  
Year 5 The Royal Jewel Plot by A M Hovell recommended by Leo   

Year 6 Rapkid by MC Grammar recommended by Dhyan 
 

Monday- KS2 Dodge Ball  - Mr Barker  
Tuesday - KS2 Girl's Football - Mr Knight  
Wednesday - KS2 Hockey - Mr Barker   
Thursday– KS2 Boy's Football - Mr Knight   
Thursday - KS1 Gymnastics  - Mr Barker   
Friday - KS1 Football - Mr Barker 



Year 3 spent an 
afternoon 
outside this 
week, completing 
their stone age 
cave paintings. 
We used natural, 
earthy colours 
like they would 
have in the stone 
age.  

This week the 
Reception 
children have 
been focusing on 
Easter and what 
easter is. Lesley 
From All Saints 
Church came 
along and shared 
the story of 
Easter with lots 
of fun songs and 
props.    

In Nursery we had a visit from Lesley who came from All Saints 
church. She brought her wonderful story sacks and told us the story 
of the first Easter called the Angel and the Dove.  

This week in 
science, year 1 
have been 
learning all 
about why 
scientists group 
animals into 
their "diets". 
The 3 groups 
were carnivores, 
herbivores, and 
omnivores the 
children then 
had to decide in 
groups what the 
animal ate and 
which group it 
would then 
belong in.  

Celebrating our week  

This week in maths, Year 
5 have been blasting off 
to the moon to practice their 
addition and subtraction of 
fractions. One small step for 
man... 

Year 6 have been 
thinking about what 
is meant by living in 
an environmentally 
sustainable way. 
They had to 
represent 
themselves as an 
action group called 
'Greener 
Footprints' which 
promotes how to be 
more eco-friendly. 
They carefully 
considered how to 
present 
and educate their 
fellow 
council members. 

To support our 
Anglo Saxon/
Viking unit, Year 
4 had a great 
day with Portals 
from the Past, 
learning lots of 
new information 
and playing a 
range of Viking 
games.  We also 
heard stories 
from this time 
period and the 
children had 
great fun.  

This week in Art Year 2 decorated our clay pots!  


